
 

 

 
 

 

Maryland OneStop Service Outage 
 

 

(May 8, 2025) - The Maryland Cannabis Administration is currently experiencing technical 

difficulties with agent badging, agent registration and payment in Maryland OneStop.  

 

We appreciate your patience and will notify all licensees once functionality issues have been 

resolved. 

 
 


